Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock  on Wednesday 25th August 2010
 Present: Maggie Maguire(MM), Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Jane Evison (JE), Muriel Taylor (MT) Steph Wagstaff –Bethell (SW-B), Michelle France(MF), Harry Ingram (HI).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.    There were none.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

All will be covered by the agenda.
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report.  MT reported that the balance once the Equithon account is opened will be £573.91. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that there are 2 new members: 1 Full & 1 Associate bringing the total to 66 Full EGB members & 20 Associate members.  
	

	6
	PR.  JE has sent information & articles to Equitrader but has had no response from either Saddle Up or NW Horse.  A report on the Inter Regional Champs win has been sent to the Knutsford Guardian Group, Farmers Guardian & Gallop.
	JE

	7
	Inter Regional Championships.

The committee congratulated the team & chefs on their success. PG explained that she & Flick Edmeston were resigning after being joint chefs for four years to make way for someone else to run the team.  
	

	8
	Clocaenog.
Kate Williams has informed the committee that entries are low. An appeal for riders will be put on the website & Kate will contact the office to see whether she can run the ride at a loss.
	

	9
	Wirral, Longmynd & Cheshire View.
JE reported that Wirral had gone well & she is happy to run it again next year.
Longmynd was also successful raising £400 for Kentucky. The organisers hope to make it a competitive ride next year. 

Cheshire View was poorly supported & needed to be planned earlier. 
	

	10
	Equithon.
SW-B is concerned that entries are lower than last year & she will keep them open until the day. She has enough helpers.
	

	11
	Winter Programme & Rides for 2011.
The following dates are to be planned:

Congleton Social Ride on November 21st 2010
2011 

February 4th.        AGM again at Heyrose Golf Club. PG to book.
March.                 Teggs Nose Social Ride on a date to suit John Illingworth.

May 21st & 22nd. Cheshire Forest Frolic on May 21st & 22nd 2011.

July 2nd.                Wirral

September.           Clocaenog. Possibly a Social Ride depending upon this year’s                               entry.

November.             Congleton Social Ride. Date TBA.

The idea of a winter social event was discussed but no decision reached.
	PG

PG

PG

JE

PG

	12
	Groups meeting on October 30th.  
LF is able to attend. 
	LF


	13
	AOB.  There was none.
	

	14
	Date of next meeting.
This will be on Wednesday November 10th at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock at 8.00 pm.

	








